
  

To  Mayor Rossi and Elected Members 

From  Director Infrastructure Services 

Subject Community Planting Day 

Date  6 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Mayor Rossi and Elected Members, 

 

The City’s Environment team will be working with community volunteers on 
Saturday 8 June 2024 to plant native tube stock as part of the Garvey Park 
Revegetation Project funded under the Swan Canning Riverpark Urban Forest 

(SCRUF) Program.  
 

We currently have 40 community volunteers signed up to assist on the day. 
 
Important event information: 

 
• All Community Planting Day participants will need to complete the Volunteer 

Registration Questionnaire included in their Eventbrite ticket registration; 
 

• Parking will be made available off Fauntleroy Avenue, and in the Hilton Grove 
car park. Follow signage to the planting location within the Garvey Park Bush 
Land; and 

 
• Children under the age of 16 years need to be supervised by a  

parent/guardian. 
 

For more information please visit Belmont Connect. 

 
In addition to this Community Planting Day, the City recently conducted a 

Corporate Planting Day at Tomato Lake on 31 May 2024.  Bankwest provided 
28 volunteers and planted 3,000 native tube stock which was a great outcome. 
 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me directly on 9477 7280.   

 

Regards, 

 

Mario Murphy 
Director Infrastructure Services 

https://connect.belmont.wa.gov.au/garvey-park-ecological-connectivity-upgrade

